
       P6 CLASS NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

All p6 pupils have settled in well to their new 
class and are getting used to their new class 
routines. During their first fortnight, the 
children have completed a variety of 
different tasks through Numeracy, Literacy 
and a mini project to create their class 
charter which involved working 
independently and in small groups. Their mini 
project involved using the book “The Mixed 
up Chameleon,” by Eric Carle as a stimulus to 
create different mixed up animals using the 
children’s imagination. The animals were then 
given homes and a collage zoo was made from 
this and a display was created for the class 
charter through Rights Respecting Schools. 
The zoo of mixed up animals is to show that 
everyone is unique in their own way and P6 
respect this. It was an excellent mini project 
which the children really enjoyed and also 
showed their creativity, imagination and 
values throughout.  

 

The boys and girls of p6 will be given 
homework on a Monday and asked to return 
this on a Thursday. This homework will be 
Reading, Spelling and Maths. Some Topic 
homework will also be handed out 
throughout the term which will be a fun and 
creative task. 

Homework is very important for P6 as it will 
start to set them up for moving on to High 
School in the next few years. Please make 
sure you child completes their homework in 
the time given and it is of a good standard. If 
there is a problem (due to other 
commitments) then a cover letter is required 
so your child can complete their homework in 
their own time in class. 

 

 

Reminder: 

P.E for p6 will be on a Tuesday so please 
make sure your child has a suitable P.E kit. 
Children will also take part in some outdoor 
activities throughout the week so please 
make sure your child has suitable clothing for 
outdoors. 

GYM SHOES 

It is West Lothian Council Policy that all 
children change their shoes once they arrive 
in class for wearing indoors. Please make sure 
your child has a change of shoes for school 
and that they are preferable black gym shoes. 

 

 

Newsletter Date                September 2015 

WELCOME BACK AFTER THE 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 

  HOMEWORK!! 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 Friday 18th September-Dress Down Day 
 Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd-Holiday 
 Friday 25th Movie Afternoon 
 Thursday 1st October-Parents Night 
 Monday 19th-Monday26th=October 

Break 
 Thursday 29th-Halloween Party 
 Monday 2nd November-

Dalguise/Alternative Week 

P6 Topic: Climate Change 


